
Victoria West Elementary  
E-Bulletin 
September 22, 2023 

Dear Families of Vic West! 

 

As the start-up to our school year continues, school staff are spending the time to work with students 

on solidifying routines and setting expectations.   

 

Routines and expectations provide a 

sense of predictability for our students 

– knowing what is expected of them 

and knowing what comes next.   

 

Routines and expectations buffers 

against a unsettling sense of 

anticipation that can often times 

make young folks feel nervous and 

uncomfortable.  Because sometimes, 

students behave in particular ways as 

a means to communicate these 

feelings of unsettledness, anxiousness, 

and discomfort.   

 

At home, continue your great work in 

setting expectations and 

routines!  There is no correct way of 

doing this – it all depends on the rhythm of your household.  But often, being intentional with this 

‘rhythm’ provides a clearer understanding for children as they move through their day, weeks, and 

months! 

 

Wishing you all great weekend ahead!   

 

Mr. Chiu - Principal 

Mr. Galhon - Vice-Principal 

Important Dates: 

Monday September 25, 2023 — Individual Photo Day   

Monday October 2, 2023 — National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (No School)  

Wednesday October 18, 2023 — Parent Teacher Conference (No early dismissal) 

Thursday October 19, 2023 — Parent Teacher Conference / early dismissal 11:50am 



IMPORTANT—REPORTING ABSENCES 

Please call the office (250-382-9131) OR 

email the office (vicwest@sd61.bc.ca) 

when your child will be absent from 

school. 

Please contact us at vicwest@sd61.bc.ca with any 

questions or concerns. 

Please check out the updates of amazing learning 

and community on our school website. 

You can find the school calendar on the website. 

Please check on a regular basis. 

Parking Reminders  
Just a reminder that we have two spots for people 

with mobility challenges; please do not park there 

if you do not need to out of respect for those who 

do. 

Please adhere to the no parking signs, particularly 

in the curve at the beginning of the drop-off zone. 

While we understand that parking is a challenge at 

Vic West, we also need our Third Wave bus to be 

able to safely deliver students to school.  

Sometimes the bus is not able to enter the drop-off 

zone due to the congestion of cars in no parking 

areas. 

Thank you for your patience ! 

Dogs on leash, please. 

“There are many parks and beaches 

throughout Greater Victoria where you 

can run your dog off leash.” 

“Public school grounds are NOT Leash 

Optional Areas at anytime.”  

Please keep 

dogs on a 

leash and 

be mindful 

of your pet’s 

behaviors 

while on 

school 

grounds.  

 

See https://www.vacs.ca/leash-

optional-areas for more info. 

 

 

VTRA Fair Notice 

 

Accessibility Clause: 

In accordance with the Accessible BC Act, GVSD 61 has launched an accessibility feed-

back tool, and is looking for members of our learning community to join the GVSD Accessi-

bility Advisory Group as we finalize the first multi-year GVSD Accessibility Plan. Click here to 

learn more and/or provide feedback. 

 

mailto:vicwest@sd61.bc.ca
mailto:vicwest@sd61.bc.ca
https://vicwest.sd61.bc.ca/
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/sd-61-accessibility-act/
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/sd-61-accessibility-act/


                    1000X5 
1000 Books by Age Five 

Children’s Book Recycling Project Greater Victoria 
 
 

Looking for Gently Used Books  

1000X5 sends your gently used books for babies and preschoolers into homes where books may be 

few. This is Year 13 of sending gift bags each with 3 books.  We have delivered  311,000 books which 

have been so kindly donated by you.  Over the year, children may receive 30 books – transforming 

learning. Ask for the pink bin in your school.  Check out our website for more information: 

www.1000X5.ca 

 

 

 

Terry Fox Fundraiser Updates 

 

Victoria West Elementary has almost reached our 

fundraising goal of $630.00!  This amount is based on a 

toonie per student for the Terry Fox Foundation.  

 

In 4 days, we have raised 498.05 and are only $131.95 

away from reaching our school's goal! 

 

We will continue to collect "Toonies for 

Terry" next week until Friday, Sept.29th. 

Another Way to Donate to the Terry Fox School Run: 

 

Victoria West Elementary is proud to be participating in the Terry Fox School Run. Please join 

us and continue the legacy of one of our greatest Canadian heroes. Donate at: https://

schools.terryfox.ca/VictoriaWestElementary Thank you for joining us in the fight against 

cancer! #terryfoxschoolrun @theterryfoxfoundation  

https://schools.terryfox.ca/VictoriaWestElementary
https://schools.terryfox.ca/VictoriaWestElementary


PAC Info 

Upcoming 

Fundraiser 

>>> 

 

 

 

 

Ongoing Fundraisers 

Sailor Jack’s:  “Vic West Kids” T-Shirts 

Visit Sailor Jack’s Consignment (424 Craigflower Rd.), purchase a T-shirt for $19.95 and $5 from 

each sale will be donated to the Vic West Elementary PAC. Various styles and sizes. 

 

Mabel’s Labels: 

Visit www.mabelslabels.ca and choose Support a Fundraiser, scroll down to Vic West Elementary 

(Victoria) near the bottom and choose our school. Get shopping for labels to keep all your kids’ 

stuff organized and Mabel’s Labels will donate 20% to Vic West PAC.  
 

Finn & Izzy: 

For every pair of regular priced shoes purchased at $50 or more, Finn & Izzy donates $5.00 to one 

of 25 local schools.  Let them know you’d like the donation to go to Vic West Elementary and 

they’ll do the rest!  Finn & Izzy are located at 2259 Oak Bay Ave. finnandizzy.com 

 

Donate Online: Get a Tax Receipt 

Register for an account at https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Registration/ProfileTabs 

Once you have an account you can go to https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Index 

or click the ‘Make a Donation’ button on the Vic West Elementary website https://

vicwest.sd61.bc.ca  

 

On the donation page choose or enter the amount you would like to donate and the fund 

destination from the dropdown list.  Simply scroll down and choose ‘Vic West Elementary - PAC’, 

fill in the Tribute info or message to the School Board (optional), then click ‘add to cart’ and 

proceed to the checkout.  These funds will then go to the school but must be spent in consultation 

with the PAC.  You can choose to have the funds go directly to the school however the PAC 

would have no say in how those funds are distributed or spent. 

http://www.mabelslabels.ca
http://www.finnandizzy.com/
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Registration/ProfileTabs
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Index
https://vicwest.sd61.bc.ca/
https://vicwest.sd61.bc.ca/


Click here to order:   fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/vicwestelementarypac 

https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/vicwestelementarypac
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/vicwestelementarypac


HEAD LICE MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES -ISLAND HEALTH 

 

What are head lice?  

 

Head lice are tiny, grayish brown, wingless insects that live on the scalp, feeding on human 

blood. They lay eggs that stick to strands of hair very close to the scalp. 

 

Please check out these links for further details: 

 

Head Lice Management Guidelines  

 

Head Lice HealthLink BC 

 

YouTube Video 1 

 

YouTube Video 2 

 

 

 

https://healthyschools.sd61.bc.ca/head-lice-management-guidelines-island-health/
https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/head-lice
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YXVYlDB7pAg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CU32wsFEC98





